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A Sure Sign of Spring  
Annual first ship contest is underway  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                      February 16, 2016 
(Green Bay, WI) – The first sign of spring isn’t flowers blooming or seeing a robin in your yard. It’s 
when the first ship comes into the Port of Green Bay! But when will it arrive? If you’re feeling lucky, 
then you’ll want to make your guess when the first ship will arrive in Port, kicking off the 2016 
shipping season. The person who submits the most accurate guess will get boasting rights for the 
year and a nice prize package, too.  
 
“The start of the shipping season depends more on weather than an exact date,” said Dean Haen, 
director of the Port and Resource Recovery department. “We thought we’d have some fun with it by 
holding a contest. It brings attention to the ships that come into port, too. People get excited about it, 
or look up the name of the ship to see where it came from. That’s what we want them to do.”  
 
The Port has once again partnered with the Greater Green Bay Convention and Visitors Bureau for 
the contest. “The contest has been running for more than 10 years and people have had fun with it,” 
said Brenda Krainik, director of marketing for the CVB. “We usually get some very creative answers 
so we are looking forward to see what people guess this year.” 
  
No matter if you plan to study weather patterns or just “wing” it to make your prediction, entering a 
guess couldn’t be easier. Just visit http://www.greenbay.com/contests/  and make your guess. The 
person who comes closest to the date and time of the first ship’s arrival will win a prize package from 
the Port of Green Bay which includes passage for two (2) on the Soo Locks Boat Tour and a free 
night stay at the Soo Locks Lodge & Suites in Sault Ste. Marie, Michigan. 
 
Known as the busiest locks in the world, the Soo Locks provide a vital shipping connection for 
freighters, barges and tugboats from Western Lake Superior heading to ports on the lower lakes. 
The Locks see about 10,000 passages annually. Ships passing commonly carry salt, grain, 
limestone, iron ore and coal.  
 
Learn more about the shipping industry in Green Bay and how it impacts our community by visiting 
www.portofgreenbay.com.  
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